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Townsend, Erle

From: znameshop <znameshop@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 6, 2024 12:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric cars and support

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am planning on getting EV and the more choices and support systems the better it is to transition to a cleaner 

environment.  John Zarrella, Kennebunkport  

 

 

 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note9, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone 

 


